
To: Sam Dunning 

At: info@ukctransparency.org 

Dear Mr Dunning, 

In response to your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  

- The number of visits to China in the last 18 months by the Vice-Chancellor (or equivalent), any 
pro-VC (or equivalent), dean international (or equivalent), or any other executive-level staff (not 
academic or research staff).  

- Please, for each visit, state the role of the staff member(s) who went, and a list of 
meetings/itinerary. 

Please note we are interpreting your request as for members of our Vice-Chancellors Executive.  

Please note that the only itinerary we hold is for the Vice-Chancellor and Chief Executive’s visit to 
Hong Kong. We are withholding this under the following exemption: Section 40(2) – Personal 
information. We believe that releasing detailed information on the movements of an individual 
member of staff constitute personal data, and releasing it would be contrary to the Data Protection 
Act 2018.  

Title Location Visited Purpose Date visited 
Vice Chancellor and 
Chief Executive 

Hong Kong Partnership Graduation 
 

November 2023 

Provost and Deputy 
Vice-Chancellor  

Hong Kong Partnership Review November 2023 

Pro-Vice Chancellor 
and Executive Dean 
of Greenwich 
Business School 

Shanghai 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wenzhou 
 
 
 
 
Beijing 

Partnership visits: 
Shanghai Institute of Technology, 
Shanghai University of Finance and 
Economics, Xianda College of 
Shanghai international Studies 
University, Hunan Agricultural 
University 
 
Official visits: Dept of Board & 
Trade (British Council), Shanghai 
International Education 
Association. 
 
Partnership Visit:  
Wenzhou Business College 
 
Official visit: 
Chinese Service Center for 
Scholarly Exchange  

June 2023 
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If you are unhappy with this response, please detail your complaints in writing and send to the 
General Counsel, University of Greenwich, Park Row, London SE10 9LS 
(universitysecretary@greenwich.ac.uk).  

If you are still not happy with our response after this internal review has taken place, you also have a 
right of appeal to the Information Commissioner at: Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF (www.ico.org.uk).  

Yours sincerely,  

The Compliance Team. 
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